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National Director 

 

On behalf of the Foundation, I finalized and sent forward ‘Greetings’ to the Dawson Creek 

Lodge for its 60th anniversary celebrations and to the District 4 Convention Committee, in 

Bismarck, N.D. for its booklet.  

 

I have been available for questions, have information on hand, and have ensured that there is a 

clickable link to SONFIC from Solglyt Lodge 4-143 and that grants and bursary deadlines were 

displayed on the Solglyt site. A link was posted on the Solglyt FaceBook page with information 

regarding SONFIC student funding.  I can confirm there is a link on the Sons of Norway – 

sofn.com – website to our Foundation.   

 

Webmaster 

 

The following information pertains to website maintenance and updating over the past year:  

• The webserver software continues to be updated to reduce the risk of malware. 

• The five domain names registered to the Foundation have been renewed for another 

year. Four of these are reserved, at a cost of roughly $60, to prevent other people using 

them for malicious purposes. 

• Various updates have been made throughout the year to website content and 

application forms. 

• Once again, email – spam and hijacking – has been the biggest issue.   

 

The 2024 AGM documentation received is on the SONFIC site and the 2023 AGM Reports are 

archived. The 2024 Reports will be archived post-AGM.  

 

Submitted by Brenda Carlstad 

National Director & Webmaster 

brenda@sonfic.ca 

Edmonton, AB 

780-628-5005 


